
Important COVID-19 Testing Reminder for All
Students, Faculty and Staff

If you are a Mitchell College or Thames at Mitchell student (resident or
commuter), faculty or staff member who is living, learning or working on
campus this spring, you are required to take a COVID-19 test weekly. 

Weekly testing is underway in the Market Café by appointment only, by last
name, beginning with the letter:

A-F (Mondays, 9am-Noon) 
G-L (Tuesdays, 9am-Noon) 
M-S (Wednesdays, 11am-2pm) 
T-Z (Thursdays, 9am-Noon)

Make your weekly appointments through CoVerified. No walk-ins,
please. If you have a major conflict with your designated time, choose an
alternative time that works for your schedule and make your appointment
through CoVerified. 

To download/access CoVerified:
Smartphone app – Go to https://www.coverified.us/download for the
App Store or Google Play.
Desktop or laptop – Go to https://web.coverified.us/user/home.

Students who do not comply with the weekly COVID-19 testing requirement will
be subject to disciplinary action as outlined in the COVID-19 Judicial Process.
 
Faculty and staff who do not comply with the weekly COVID-19 testing
requirement will be referred to Human Resources. 

https://www.coverified.us/download
https://web.coverified.us/user/home
https://mitchell.edu/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/Judicial.FINAL_.pdf
https://mitchell.edu/mariner-promise


Thank you for working together, Mariners, to keep our campus community safe!

Questions? Email communications@mitchell.edu
Visit the Adjusting Our Sails webpage often for updates.

mitchell.edu/adjusting-our-sails
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